
POSTAL TOWN HALL!

WHEN:   TUESDAY MAY 17, 2011 – 6PM

WHAT:     THE UNITED STATES POSTAL SERVICE IS HOLDING A 

TOWN HALL MEETING ABOUT THE RECENT INITIATION OF A 
STUDY TO CONSOLIDATE MAIL PROCCESSING OPERATIONS 

FROM THE HICKORY PROCESSING & DISTRIBUTION PLANT TO 
GREENSBORO.  THIS PLAN COULD MEAN SLOWER, LESS 

RELIABLE MAIL SERVICE AND A LOSS OF 200 JOBS FOR OUR 
AREA.

WHERE:    HICKORY ARTS AND SCIENCE CENTER 

243 NORTH 3RD AVENUE NE, HICKORY NC 28601

WHO:     THE UNITED STATES POSTAL SERVICE, LOCAL POSTAL 

WORKERS, LOCAL BUSINESSES, REPRESENTATIVES OF YOUR 
LOCAL SENATORS AND CONGRESSMEN, MAYORS, CITY 
COUNCILMEN, AND YOUR FELLOW CONCERNED CITIZENS. 

MORE:     VISIT HTTP://WWW.CONOVERNC.GOV FOR MORE 

INFORMATION, AND SAMPLE LETTERS TO SEND TO YOUR LOCAL 
REPRESENTATIVES.

COME SUPPORT YOUR AWARD WINNING MAIL SERVICE & 
DEMAND THAT THIS MOVE BE STOPPED!!

http://WWW.CONOVERNC.GOV/

